
 
Suite 200 
1919 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC  20006-3402  

Brian Hurh 
202.973.4279 tel 
202.973.4499 fax  

brianhurh@dwt.com    

April 20, 2009    

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793  

Re: ALEC, Inc. Case No. 09-289-TP-ATA   

Dear Docket Clerk:  

On behalf of ALEC, Inc. ( ALEC ), I am submitting certain revised tariff pages in 
response to the Commission s Information Request dated April 9, 2009, sent via email by Doug 
Wile of the Commission s Utilities Department, in association with the above-captioned 
proceeding.  For convenience, I have attached a copy of the Information Request, along with the 
revised tariff pages to update ALEC s current tariff on file.1  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number above. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian J. Hurh 
Davis Wright Tremaine LLP  

Counsel for ALEC, Inc.  

Enclosures  

                                                

 

1 ALEC filed a detariffing application in compliance with the Commission s order in Case No. 06-1345-TP-ORD on 
April 1, 2009 to detariff non-residential Tier 2 services. 
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